
 
 

Notice on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus (50): Hong Kong 

Territory-wide COVID-19 Vaccination Programme 

Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 

2021-04-19 10:03 

 

Dear Colleagues and Students 

The Task Force supports the Government’s latest appeal to the public to get vaccinated so that the 

city can gradually return to normality and get through the pandemic as soon as possible. 

As you may know, the Government has launched a territory-wide COVID-19 Vaccination 

Programme (the Programme) which is free of charge for all Hong Kong residents.  This is one of 

the means to safeguard public health and to allow the resuming of normal activities of society 

gradually. 

You can find details of the Programme, including the benefits and protection, booking status, expert 

opinions and online booking, at https://www.covidvaccine.gov.hk/. 

The University Health Service (UHS) also provides COVID-19 vaccination, i.e. CoronaVac by 

Sinovac Biotech (Hong Kong) Limited, to eligible users of UHS, until further notice. You may 

refer to the relevant UHS notice issued on 16 March 2021 and call 2766 5433 to make a booking. 

You are advised to seek medical advice on whether your health conditions are suitable for the 

vaccination. 

 

Andy Tong 

Chair, Task Force on Response Actions for the Novel Coronavirus 
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